
St Stephen’s Announcements      Week of July 1-7  2021 
 

• July 4th Independence Day this weekend – Wear red, white, and blue to church and stay after for an ice cream social 
after worship on both Saturday and Sunday (sponsored by the Single Stories Group).   

 

• Continuing to seek a new church musician for our Sunday worship.  If you know someone who may be interested, 
let our office know. 
 

• Envelope time again: It’s that time of year again where I ask if you want Giving envelopes; they sure came in handy 
this past year with all the remote services.  If you want Giving envelopes, please let the office know either by calling 
(520)458-4432 or email mark.sowards@ststephendaz.org or stopping by and telling me in person.  
 

• Father Donne has moved up to Portland Oregon area and has a new address:  Fr. Donne Puckle, 13775 SW 
Scholls Ferry Rd. #304, Beaverton, OR 97008.  Please consider sending him a note or card of welcome to his new 
home.   

 

• Coffee Hour helpers wanted.  We would appreciate folks helping with the set up of the coffee hour and clean up after 
on Sundays.  There is a sign-up sheet on the snack table at church.  Please sign up for a weekend or two.   

 

• Book Study of C.S. Lewis’ The Screwtape Letters starts this weekend.  The book can be downloaded for free in 
various formats (epub, kindle, pdf, etc…) from this site:  
https://archive.org/details/in.ernet.dli.2015.86985/page/n6/mode/2up .  Book Study will begin Saturdays at 4pm at 

church before worship and Sundays at 12 noon after worship.  No one has joined us on zoom the past several 
Sundays, so Rev. Allison will not be setting up the Zoom unless someone requests it. 

 

• Coming July 18th – Lynell Scott from VICAP will come to church and present some information about the VICAP 
program in Cochise County.  If you are already helping neighbors with rides to appointments, you may be able to get 
some money through this program.  Sunday after worship in the Ed Bldg.  Will be on Zoom also.  

 

• Rev. Allison and Robin will be on vacation from July 24 thru Aug 1st.  Worship on July 24-25 will be ante-
communion (the usual service up to but not including communion).  Worship on July 31 – Aug 1 will be celebrated by Fr. 
David Chavez, Missioner of the Diocese for Border Ministry.  

 

• Coming in August:  A Groovy Gathering!  August 29th - put on your hippiest clothes… tie-dyed, fringed, and flip-
flops!  We will have a far-out, fun time as we sing some of the classics of the 60’s and 70’s as part of our worship time… 
“Jesus is just all right with me”, “Put your hand in the hand”, “Kum-by-yah”, and others.   
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